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Fiscal Note

Enactment of this bill will require an ongoing General Fund appropriation of $165,500 to the 
Department of Health starting in FY 2008 to implement the provisions of the legislation.  These funds 
will be matched with $410,100 federal funds. Though there is a potential to reduce the cost of services, 
the funding appropriation is required to address an estimated caseload increase for services covered by 
the bill.

State Impact

Approp. RevenueApprop. RevenueApprop. Revenue
FY 2007 FY 2007FY 2008 FY 2008FY 2009 FY 2009

$0$165,500 $0$0General Fund $165,500 $0

$0$410,400 $410,400$0Federal Funds $410,400 $410,400

$0 $0$575,900 $410,400Total $575,900 $410,400

Office of the Legislative Fiscal Analyst

It is estimated that enactment of this bill could reduce transportation and medical expenses for some 
Medicaid clients.  The cost of providing services could also be reduced for some providers in certain 
situations.

Individual, Business and/or Local Impact
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